
Dear Parents, Good News! 

smart school uniform will now deliver your
uniform to the school 

Simply place an order on our website and
select ‘Collect free from School’ option when

you are selecting delivery.

Please note this is free of charge and
deliveries will be delivered on the 3rd Tuesday

of every month.

Our website: https://smartuniform.co.uk/

New Click & Collect to School service


